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 Volunteer update: We have 2 applicants that will start their training on January 11th, one new applicant 

who will is scheduling their training, and one new applicant who needs to submit their background 

check authorization form. 

 Jackie presented a Rubix Cube class on December 21st and had a good turn out. 

 Joni gave the story time participants a coupon for a book each from the Friends Sale section and paid for 

the books herself. 

 The volunteers and staff members liked their $5 gift cards to  

 I contacted Mike Rieken about the issue with our door. More about this at the meeting. 

 The representative from the Texas Workforce Commission, Ted Groholske, stopped by on January 6th 

and asked if they could do a Job Fair on the afternoon of January 23rd. We have it booked, but we need 

to see the follow up.  

 Diana Blackburn and George Barr are offering to provide tax assistance the first Friday of February, 

March, and April. We have started sign-up sheets. 

 The Annual State Report is now open for completion. Jackie and I attended the webinar on January 9th to 

learn more about any changes and news about sections. This report is due by the end of April. 

 The Central Library District meeting is on January 31st in Bulverde. Brian and I may be splitting up to 

cover this meeting. Jackie may go to this meeting because they will be discussing the new sales tax 

collection policies. 


